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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
Announces Andrew McCarra as Acting Assistant Director of 

Building Plan Review and Inspections 

Mark Wedemeyer, Acting Director of the Department of Inspections and 
Permits, appointed Andrew McCarra as Acting Assistant Director with the 
department.   

McCarra joined the Department of Inspections and Permits in 2018 as a 
Plan Reviewer.  He was promoted to Engineering Manager of building 
plan review prior to being named Acting Assistant Director. 

McCarra is a licensed Professional Engineer in Maryland.  He graduated 
from the University of Maryland, College Park with a Bachelor of Science 
in Fire Protection Engineering.   

He is skilled in designing, analyzing, reviewing, and/or inspecting 
building, architectural design and life safety systems, ranging from 
construction of residential buildings to commercial facilities.  McCarra is 
active in the fire protection and building code officials’ community, 
keeping up to date with the latest trends, products and code development 
processes.    

McCarra’s appointment is effective immediately. 
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